
Historic Preservation Workshop 
Presenters: Hannah Beckman and Amber Kidd of the State Historic Preservation Office (SHPO) 

Saturday, January 20, 2018 
Chapel Hill Town Hall, Council Chamber 

 
Action Minutes 

 
Attending:  
Historic District Commission 
Bob Epting, Chair 
Wood Burns 
Kimberly Kyser 
Susan Smith 
John Sweet 
Mary Frances Vogler 
James White 
 
Brian Ferrell (Attorney) 
 
Town Council 
Nancy Oates 
 
Staff 
John Richardson 
Beth Vazquez 
 
Other Participants 
Catherine Burns 
 
The workshop began at 9:04 a.m. 
 
Hannah Beckman, Survey and National Register Specialist, presented on Architecture 101: The 
Identification of Historic Properties. Amber Kidd, Local Preservation Commission/Certified Local 
Government Coordinator, presented on Local Preservation Commission Ethics & CLG Grant 
Opportunities. 
 
The workshop concluded at 12:20 p.m. 
 


